PPCA General Meeting December 13th, 2004

President Karl Gloeckner opened the meeting at 7:00pm.  Karl gave everyone the opportunity to introduce themselves; name and where they lived and/or business they represented.

The Treasurer’s report was handed out to the membership.  After the membership had a moment to look over the report, Ray Dettmann made a motion to approve with Kathleen Ireland’s second.  Passed unopposed.

The Secretary’s minutes were printed in PPCA’s newsletter and the membership each received a copy for review.  After brief discussion a motion was made to amend the minutes to add Cal Deal’s name to the list of nominated Board of Directors; motion made by Karl with Kathleen’s second.  Passed unopposed.  Motion made to accept the minutes by Karl with Kathleen’s second.  Passed unopposed.

Karl stated that 2005 would be his last year to serve as President.  Personal family matters are taking up more of his time and he needs to free up his schedule as soon as possible.  Ray made the motion to accept the nominations of the Board and Officer’s with Kathleen’s second (no individual vote needed because all positions ran unopposed).  Motion passed unopposed.

Russ Gagliano gave a quick report on the Antique Car Show that took place on December 4th 2004.  They broke even in funds raised with paid expenditures.  It was a success even though many other functions were being attended in South Florida on that date.  

Jan Meister gave a report on the Toys for Tykes.  Donations were down and PPCA needed to cover $116.51 shortage.  Many members stepped forward and gave generously to cover the debt; $235 was raised at the meeting.  Thank you all!
Next on the agenda was the issue of paved parking on the median at SE 13th between SE 2nd and SE 3rd Avenues.  Karl stated that PPCA’s position is for the median to be returned to its original green space.  Cal Deal gave an update on the numerous associations that support our position along with 76 signatures from individuals that signed a petition at the Antique Car Show.  After discussion a motion to send a letter to the City Commission requesting a deferral of the Ordinance Amendment until mid-January was made by Cal with Kathleen’s second. The motion was made to accommodate the City Manager’s presentation at our January general meeting.  Motion passed unopposed. 

Under new business Dave Kasanof gave a detailed report on how to prevent crime in our area.  If you are interested in helping Dave form a committee please see him after the meeting!  Our area is changing rapidly and this issue needs to be addressed.  

 A motion to adjourn the meeting was made by Ray with Kathleen’s second.  

